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Research Recruitment for 
Minority Individuals with MS

Survey Study
Barrow Neurological Institute is currently conducting a survey aimed at 
better understanding the perceptions and priorities for research as well 
as barriers to participating in research for underrepresented individuals 
with multiple sclerosis. We are seeking to include individuals from diverse 
backgrounds and minority communities diagnosed with MS.

By participating, you would be able to provide valuable feedback so that 
future research is more inclusive and represents the priorities of all people 
living with MS.

More Information
If you believe you would qualify to participate in this survey study, 
please scan the QR code below or contact the MS research team at: 
DH-MSNeuroimmunologyResearch@CommonSpirit.org

redcap.link/ms-research-survey

It is recommended to use your personal or home internet network 
to enroll for the MS Survey Study.
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